
Note from advocacy
council

We are available
to assist you! Feel
free to visit us if
you require any

assistance. We
hope everyone
had a pleasant

month!





Just had an amazing
time at Bricks &

Minifigs Port
Charlotte! Got to
create our own

version of a model
and had a blast with

friends. Highly
recommend it for

some creative fun! 

https://www.facebook.com/bricksandminifigsportcharlotte?__cft__[0]=AZUPL2FbkUNOBIOKyZIgalqGeOfAWZY7J6DWt-VmelDsvHgXuEUWmJ_ivbbrPV03BKL48hGy9bk1PCvB1HKK8cNDpEPfq9r-zdJGSK0RIyyh_MJNSCikKLgOAwuzWJ6RHdZmQ66ZxUwCNLZQxXbIfFFFU414i5o5bcDJbKBl4TH9NOojeaKjr3IhqGbKHT3ZlpgwjvobIIaR3NKJdN6br7iSiAEVNcRiE-LQkpthpofNbg&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/bricksandminifigsportcharlotte?__cft__[0]=AZUPL2FbkUNOBIOKyZIgalqGeOfAWZY7J6DWt-VmelDsvHgXuEUWmJ_ivbbrPV03BKL48hGy9bk1PCvB1HKK8cNDpEPfq9r-zdJGSK0RIyyh_MJNSCikKLgOAwuzWJ6RHdZmQ66ZxUwCNLZQxXbIfFFFU414i5o5bcDJbKBl4TH9NOojeaKjr3IhqGbKHT3ZlpgwjvobIIaR3NKJdN6br7iSiAEVNcRiE-LQkpthpofNbg&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/bricksandminifigsportcharlotte?__cft__[0]=AZUPL2FbkUNOBIOKyZIgalqGeOfAWZY7J6DWt-VmelDsvHgXuEUWmJ_ivbbrPV03BKL48hGy9bk1PCvB1HKK8cNDpEPfq9r-zdJGSK0RIyyh_MJNSCikKLgOAwuzWJ6RHdZmQ66ZxUwCNLZQxXbIfFFFU414i5o5bcDJbKBl4TH9NOojeaKjr3IhqGbKHT3ZlpgwjvobIIaR3NKJdN6br7iSiAEVNcRiE-LQkpthpofNbg&__tn__=-]K-R


Mens Club went to Cafe Blu
and enjoyed a nice cup of

coffee 

M

en’s Clu
b



BOWLINGBOWLING





Huge thank you to Tiburón Golf Club for the amazing
hospitality and tour! Special shoutout to Jessica, John, and

Brandon for making it such a memorable experience.

https://www.facebook.com/tiburonnaples?__cft__[0]=AZW_8UWn0wsn_PilthznR3jWk_lJ6jWjSFT1ygmaJwtH-tdMW5s3gBKFDaqf9LxHSjPM4y8bQ0c07d6rKrxL9ZkFU2ObGMn-23xdkrkecYDI5VKMpShpg6ox4Q9a0s-ehlsfo1WTN5omucZ8ahPTyMvf3ahT239UMWKI77A-rZ2pFPniyAdHpPhj50QZL-fBersQ35RuK0A5d9j1eTuh6j5D&__tn__=-]K-R


Had an awsome
time playing
baseball with

Best Buddies of
Southwest

Florida! It was
good to see old

friends and enjoy
the game
together.



BASEBALLBASEBALLBASEBALL



 The ladies of PTO had a blast at Kendra Scott enjoying the VIP treatment
while modeling their stunning jewelry! We're excited to share their fabulous
looks and hope you'll join us for the upcoming fundraiser. Stay tuned as we
showcase our talented ladies and their modeling skills in the lead-up to the
event! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089422641885&__cft__[0]=AZWeCisRaB8pjbJCY5G_1oc-5PtwXoZZn880iCnuf04x_-XuArbUioO8poxLItiHY5pndyOncd5shS4htH685sRyaQct69RbA8hBLAwBMI_VxJHVvh8bY-5aVCcex9FHC0FKrOG679BiEWFVnq6tu2qxLcRz2-rAoS_hrQkGa4SvPMvmhLk75xHgTKHZZnTS9CESv_ZdcCImJE54Y7H8wfvM&__tn__=-]K-R


Pet Tharapy





Our Disability Services program has been awarded a
$45,000 grant from the Golisano Foundation to
formalize the Disability Navigation Program! This
funding will help us hire additional staff and
develop Community Education workshops,
supporting individuals with intellectual and
developmental disabilities in Southwest Florida.



 Congratulations to Pauline and Jessica! 
We are thrilled to share that our Manager, Pauline, and
our Director, Jessica, were honored at the May Annual

Dinner for the Junior League of Southwest Florida. Their
dedication and hard work is making a significant impact

on our community.




















